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Door Supervision & Security Guarding 

Welcome to the BBP Security Services and 

Training Ltd Employee Newsletter. This month is 
full of all the latest company, industry and local 
news. 
 

Message from Directors 

We would like to thank everyone who has worked for 
us at V festival this year. 
You have all once again welcomed new staff and 
worked alongside them and helped them. 
Our customer are once again very happy with the 
service that YOU have provided. 
 
 
Thank You 
 
Mark, Steve & Gary 
Directors 
 

Festivals 2014. 
We have are now nearly at the end of our 2014 
festival season, I hope you have all enjoyed working 
with BBP Security, and are looking forward to next 
year already!! 
 

Training - 2014 

 
Over the last year, many of you have enrolled or 
indeed completed, the NVQ Spectator Safety Level 
2 Qualification. 
 
There may be some opportunities to enrol before the 
end of the year, failing that we hope to secure 
funding for 2015. 
 
If you haven’t already, please contact Gary to let him 
know that you would like to enrol 
 
We will also be looking to train more staff in First Aid 
and Front of Stage Pit Management, before June 
2015. 
 
Don’t forget if you need to do you Upskilling for Door 
Supervisors we are also running courses for that. 
 

 
 

Uniform. 

 
Please make sure you are wearing the correct 
uniform for which ever venue you are working at. 
 
There have been too many occasions when staff 
have been incorrectly dressed, despite constant 
reminders from management. 
It is not acceptable. 
If staff continue to disregard our instructions, then 
the offer of shifts will be withdrawn for the individuals 
concerned. 

Thank You! 

 
 

 Us.  
 
Good ideas will be acknowledged and  
Implemented. 
 

‘Thank You’ for your continued efforts and support! 
Gary Jones 
Director 
 

We encourage staff to put forward improvement ideas 

and feedback, Kindly email or write 


